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Calendar
of Events

Friday, November 2
State Volleyball, Cape Girardeau, MO

Saturday, November 3
State Cross Country, Oak Hills Golf Course
State Volleyball, Cape Girardeau, MO

Tuesday, November 6
*Fall Sports Ceremony, 7:00PM

‘Wednesday, November 7
Chapel, 10:30AM, Pastor Heaton (family groups)

Thursday, November 8
*\eterans Appreciation Assembly, 10:00AM

Friday, November 9
*Game Night with Helias SADD, 7:00--11:00PM

Saturday, November 10
*Alumni Softball Game, 11:00AM
Basketball Jamboree @ Russellville, Time TBA

Monday, November 12
*Nichols Career Center Visit, 6th Period

The next Board of Director’s Meeting

is Monday, November 19th at 5:15 p.m.

VOLLEYBALL MOVES ON — Congratulations to the Calvary Lady Lion
Volleyball team for continuing their post-season run, winning the sectional and
quarterfinal games last weekend. They qualified for the state tournament in
Cape Girardeau, competing this Iriday and Saturday. GO LIONS!

H#LIONSRUNFAST — Senior, Emma Homfeldt, will run in the Class 2 State
Cross Country Meet this Saturday, November 3 at 1:00 p.m. at Oak Hills Golf
Course. Wear your red and come out and cheer on Emma! Way to go!

THAT’S A WRAP — The cast and crew of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory
would like to say THANK YOU for helping make the show a HUGE SUC-
CESS! We had a record turnout for all performances and thanks to generous

dessert volunteers, the intermission was “sweet” as well.

GAVE BLOOD — SAVED LIVES — Way to roar, Lion lifesavers! Fifty units
of blood were collected at the blood drive! The next blood drive hosted at
Calvary will be on Monday, February 25, from 1:00 to 7:00 p.m. To schedule
an appointment, please contact Emma Homfeldt or Denise Crider. Blessings.

OZARK TECH AT CALVARY - On Monday, November 5, Jordan Schreiber,
Director for Student Recruitment from Ozark Technical Community College,
will be spending the day at Calvary to touch base with potential students and
parents who may have questions. Please contact Denise Crider with questions.

FALL SPORTS AWARDS - Please join us to celebrate our fall sports athletes
on Tuesday, November 6 at 7:00 p.m.. Teams recognized will be baseball, cross
country, softball and volleyball. Students are encouraged to wear school dress-

code attire or nicer and modest. We look foward to celebrating these athletes!

*VETERANS APPRECIATION ASSEMBLY - On Thursday, November 8,
at 10:00 a.m., Calvary Key Club will host an assembly honoring veterans. The
guest speaker will be Colonel John Clark, former prisoner of war in North Viet-

nam. Friends and family are warmly encouraged to join us in the auditorium.

GAME NIGHT WITH HELIAS - Calvary SADD group is joining with the
Helias SADD group to host a game night at CLHS on Friday, November 9,
from 7:00 to 11:00 p.m. Admission is $5. If you have any questions, please
contact Jordyn Mays or Denise Crider.

SECOND ANNUAL ALUMNI SOFTBALL GAME - Key Club is sponsor-
ing the 2nd annual alumni vs. current students softball game on Saturday, No-
vember 10, 2018 beginning at 11:00 a.m. at the Calvary ball field. Please invite
alumni to join us to cheer and/or play in this fun-filled day. Please share the
attached flyer. Key Club event chairs: Sydney Duenckel and Claire Duenckel.

*NICHOLS CAREER CENTER VISIT - Representatives from Nichols Ca-
reer Center will be at Calvary on Monday, November 12 during 6th period for
10th and 11th grade students to hear about their programs and opportunities.

SADIE HAWKINS FALL DANCE - The Sadie Hawkins Fall Dance, spon-
sored by SADD, will be Friday, November 16, 2018 from 8:00-11:00 p.m. in the



Auditorium. Admission is $5 or $20 with a dance-themed shirt with limited sizes available after November 1 (these
shirts will NOT comply with CLHS Spirit Day rules). Cost to attend the dance only (no t-shirt) is $5 and can be paid at
the door. Semi-formal dress is recommended with further explanation available on the “Student” drive at school. Re-
freshments will be served and parent volunteers are welcomed. Contact Denise Crider with questions (573-690-6788).
SADD Student Chairs for this event are: Clare Hart, Anna Kruse, Hannah Scheperle, and Andrea Stanford.

NEW CALVARY WEBSITE — After much research and development, the Calvary Lutheran High School website has
been completely overhauled and we are thrilled with the final product! Although we will be updating content, forms
and calendar often, we invite you to go check it out! Go to www.calvarylhs.org and surf away — please let us know how

you like the new look, new images, information and most importantly... our amazing students’ faces!

READY TO BE A LION? — We have welcomed 8 students to experience a Calvary Shadow already this school year.
This is a perfect way to see what it is like to “be a lion” for current 8th grade students or other high school students who
wish to learn more about Calvary. Encourage others you know to schedule a Shadow Day. Late fall or early spring are
great times to coordinate with fall breaks or other middle school scheduled days off. Please contact Renee Duenckel at
573-638-0228 or duenckelr@calvarylhs.org to schedule your student’s Calvary experience.

SPEND A DAY @ CALVARY’S GIFT - Calvary’s Gift is seeking volunteers in the receiving and linens departments.
A partial day shift would be very helpful, especially in the receiving department. Please consider spending a morning
or afternoon as a volunteer. Contact John Meisel at 573-821-8875. Calvary’s Gift is located at 722 Jefferson and the
phone number is 659-8176. Drop by to shop, donate and volunteer!

SUPPORT COMMUNITY PARTNERS - Calvary is blessed to have support from many local businesses. These
community partners are listed on our television screen, programs and our baseball field fence. When you patronize
these businesses, please thank them for supporting Christian education and our mission of buliding Christian leaders.

EXTENDED FAMILY NEWS

HUNGER TO HOPE MOBILEPACK EVENT - Join Grace Evangelical Free Church as they partner with the
Christian non-profit, Feed My Starving Children, to help pack meals for hungry children on Iriday, November 9, 2018
and Saturday, November 10, 2018. Sign up for a 2-hour shift and help children go from hunger to hope. Contact Scott
Shaw at 715-305-2762 or sshaw(@gracejc.org or visit https://give.fmsc.org/jeffersoncity to volunteer for a shift today!

DANCER’S ALLEY PRESENTS “THE NUTCRACKER? - Dancer’s Alley along with the Southside Philharmonic
Orchestra presents “The Nutracker.” This full-length ballet, considered a Christmas tradtion by many, will be per-
formed right here in Jefferson City. Performances will be Saturday, December 15 at 7:00 p.m. and two performances on
Sunday, December 16 at 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.. Tickets will be available at Dancers’ Alley on Monday, November 12.
Dancers’ Alley is located at 515 East McCarty and the phone number is 573-635-6610. Come support Riley Marion,

Claire Duenckel, and Renee Duenckel from your Calvary family.



